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ERRATUM TO NOTICE OF OPPORTUNTY 

TO FILE WRITTEN COMMENTS 

 

 

RE:  Puget Sound Energy’s Proposed Sale of Non-Controlling Interest in Puget Holdings 

LLC, Docket U-180680 

 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 

 

On September 21, 2018, the Commission issued a Notice of Opportunity to File Written 

Comments and Notice of Recessed Open Meeting (Notice). In the last paragraph, the Notice 

provided contact information for Commission staff person Melissa Cheesman. The email 

address for Ms. Cheesman was incorrect. She can be contacted at the following email 

address: 

melissa.cheesman@utc.wa.gov  

 

 

 

 

MARK L. JOHNSON 

Executive Director and Secretary 
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